
From: Soura, Christian
To: JOHN FINAN <finanj@bellsouth.net>

Date: 7/19/2012 11:33:04 AM
Subject: RE: Board Position

                Not bad - we bit the bullet and got into a 15-year last year - I'll get to go straight from mortgage payments to 
the kids' college tuition payments.
 
                This can probably keep for another week, so why don't we touch base after you get back?  Do you mind 
sharing your cell number, though?  If they move the timeline up on me, I might need to reach out briefly next week, if 
that's OK.
 
                Have a good trip - thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: JOHN FINAN [mailto:finanj@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 9:28 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Re: Board Position
 
Hi Christian.  Good to hear from you again.  Unfortunately, I am leaving town 
tomorrow,July 20 to go to Maine for a week.  I will be back on July 28.  Hope to enjoy 
some cool weather and eat a lot of lobster.  If it is urgent, I could talk to you today or 
call you from my cell once we reach Maine.  I have to go down town this afternoon to 
sign some papers for a refinancing (got a great rate at 3.6% for 30 yrs and no closing 
costs).  We are leaving early Friday morning.  I imagine you guys are up to your 
eyeballs in veto work right now.  Glad to see you are back on board.  Keep up the 
great work.

 
From: "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

To: "finanj@bellsouth.net" <finanj@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Wed, July 18, 2012 6:03:56 PM

Subject: Board Position

General Finan,
 
                I hope you've been well.  There's a board position I was hoping to discuss with you in the 
near future.  Is there a time in the next day or two when we could talk?  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
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ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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